
New  Bedford  Police
Department’s  Michael  Mello
retires  after  23  years  of
service
“We would like to extend Officer Michael Mello all the best
wishes on his recent retirement. Officer Mello retired on June
29th after 23 years of service. The City of New Bedford and
our  department  want  to  thank  you  for  your  service  and
dedication to citizens of this city.” -City of New Bedford
Police Department.
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